
Dear Bluebell Class,                                                                  15th June 2020                                                        

Hello, we hope you have had a great week and enjoyed last week’s challenges.         

It’s all about Pirates this week and the one thing you MUST do is work out 

your Pirate name! See the list below and work out your pirate name.  

 

Do you have a pirate costume you could wear while you are doing your challenges?  You could 

always make your own pirate hat and eye patch! Follow the instructions and decorate them, we 

would love to see them on EExAT. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other Ideas  

 Just Dance on YouTube has a great pirate dance and is one of Miss Taylor’s favourites. 

Give it a go. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oe_HDfdmnaM  

 Why not make a treasure map for one of your family members to follow to find some 

hidden treasure. Use an old tea bag to make your map look really old. Don’t forget X 

marks the spot.  

 There are many great pirate books to have a look at. We would love to see which pirate 

books you are reading at home. 

 Head over to Oak National Academy for a lesson on how to make a sea creature using 

junk! https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/junk-modelling-sea-creatures  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget our class email address should you have any questions or just want to say hello! 

 

Take care and stay safe. From Peg Leg Landlubber and One-Eyed Sailor! (Mrs Allan and Miss Taylor) 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oe_HDfdmnaM
https://classroom.thenational.academy/lessons/junk-modelling-sea-creatures

